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Safety Reporting System (SRS) in the Time    

of COVID-19 

We owe it to our patients to report Incidents, Adverse 

Events, and Near Misses. 

We recognize that our colleagues and Hospital operations are deeply 

affected by the current COVID-19 pandemic. Several incidents have been 

reported recently related to the unique pressures, staffing issues, 

environment, supplies, communication, shortages, and impacts generated by 

this crisis. 

We encourage you all to take time and report any incident that compromises 

patient/staff safety. This will show clear evidence of your commitment to 

safety and reliability culture. 

Safety Alert 


